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Minutes of July 24, 2012 Meeting 
 

Next meeting: August 28, 2012, 7:00 pm  

A Mini Cruise/Show & Shine will be held after the meeting to  
A & W 8

th
 Street 

 
PLEASE WEAR YOUR NAME TAGS 

(If you need a new name tag call Ray Fribance) 
 
Vice-President Bud called the meeting to order @ 7:28 PM.  

There was one guest this evening: Jim Bailey who has a 53 Chev. half ton 
 

Bud asked if there were any errors or omissions for the minutes of the June 2012 
meeting. None were indicated. The minutes were M/S by Fred Remillard/Don Erlandson, 
carried.  
 

TREASURE’S REPORT 
 

Paul Collyer gave the treasurer's report which included an accounting of all bank 
accounts.  Acceptance of the Treasures report was M/S by Paul Collyer/Ken Johnson. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 We received the National Membership cards and Discount cards.  They will be brought 
to the next meeting for anybody that did not pick one up tonight. 
 

VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
  Bud discussed the Mini Tour that proceeded tonight’s meeting.  It started at the Mall at 
Lawson Heights and followed a route by the river and then up Broadway Avenue, Ruth 
Street and on to the WDM. We had about 30 cars out for the cruise and it was a perfect night.  
We had many people stop their activities along the route and watched us go by.   

We are up for renewal for our clubs twice annual Ditch Clean.  The Executive 
recommended we go with 2 years only.  A show of hands was asked for approval.  It was 
approved.  Orville is no longer able to pick up the garbage on the day of the event as he has 
moved and does not have access to the dump.  A round of applause was given for all of 
Orville’s help over the years with this task.  The highway’s Department will be notified when 
we are doing the Ditch Clean and they will pick up our garbage.  



Ray Fribance gave a brief pep talk on the Provincial Tour organized by the Antique 
Auto Association of Regina and set for July 25th- 29th.   They don’t have a great number of 
cars and we need to look at some better support in future years or the next time we do the 
tour it could be tough to get cars to come and see us. 

Thank you goes out to Rob Minion for designing a “Certificate of Appreciation” that 
will be made for each of the suppliers who donated to our annual AGM and to others who 
support us. The Certificates were shown at the meeting and they will be framed before being 
given out. 

  A big thank you goes out to Lloyd Minion, Owen Mitchell & Luc Vangool for hosting 
garage tours last month.  

   
SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
 

Just a reminder that the Club’s Annual BBQ and corn Roast is set for September 9th 
and will be held at Wakaw Lake with Don Erlandson hosting.  The Show & Shine in Wakaw 
will run from 1 -3, from there we will drive to Don Erlandson’s cabin for a catered BBQ, with 
cocktails from 3:30 – 4:30 and the BBQ to follow.  (If anybody is into golf, Wakaw has a nice 
little course and members could go in the morning and enjoy prior to the show & shine). A 
sign up sheet will go around at the next meeting so we can get an idea of numbers.  If you 
can’t make it to the meeting let either Ted Robb or Lloyd Morgan know by September 4th if 
you will be attending. (There email addresses are at then end of the minutes.) 
 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS  
 

 Saturday August 11th Primrose Chateau Show & Shine 10 – 2 @ rear parking lot, 310 
Cree Crescent 

 ROCK 102 Cruise Weekend Sunday Show & Shine downtown Sunday August 26.  
We have our usual spots requested. We hope to fill all the stalls allotted to us. 
REMINDER: this is first come/first parked so be there early.  There appears to be 
good interest in from club members so don’t be late.  

 Sunday September 9th Show & Shine in Wakaw and Corn Roast at Don Erlandson’s 
cabin at Wakaw Lake.  

 Our Ditch Clean will be held on Saturday September 29th with lunch at Sardinia to 
follow 

 A Social Gathering & Show/Shine will be held at Norm Mowles place in Dundurn on 
Sunday September 30th starting at 1:00 

 
OTHER UP COMING EVENTS 
 

 Dusty Wheels Annual Show & Shine will be held on Sunday September 23 – Contact 
Barry Churchman for more details. (Let’s show the club our support – plan to make 
a trip to Rosetown for this fun event) 

 
The website for other upcoming events is: www.autoevents.ca and the new 2012 

calendar is up and running: Check it out.  Thanks go out to Dale T for putting this together. 
 
NUTS & BOLTS 
 
For Sale: Lloyd Griffiths in Alberta has the following for sale: 
 Chevy’s: 1957cars - 6 parts cars, 1961 cars – 2 four door hardtops, 3 four door sedans & 3 
convertible, 1962 cars – 1 four door sedan, 2 two door hardtops (Impalas), 2 convertibles, 1973 – 
1 stepside pick up box with fenders and tailgate. Fits 73-87 trucks. 

http://www.autoevents.ca/


 Pontiacs: 1955 cars – 2 two door hardtops, 1 four door sedan. 1957 cars – 2 four door 
sedans, 2 two door Laurentian sedan 1 two door hardtop Laurentian, 1961 cars – 1 four door 
sedan, 1 two door Parisienne hardtop, 1 convertible 
 1967 Plymouth Satellite 2 door hardtop 383 Auto, buckets and console 
 1961 Ford 2 door hardtop 
 1951 Mercury 2 door V8 overdrive, radio etc. 
Lloyd can be contacted for more information at 403-347-1518 or 403-506-5567(2)  
   
Wanted: Jack Harris is looking for metal End Caps for the pull ropes for the back seats on his 
1935 Hupmobile.  Call him if you have any or info 373-2163 (2) 
 
For Sale: 1929 Model A Roadster pick up. $20,000.00 Call Jim Lauritzen 384-2367(2) 

 

If you have something to add to the “Nuts & Bolts” section, please stand and give your 
name / phone number along with items needed, for sale, etc.  It would also be appreciated if 
you come forward at the end of the meeting and write down all your information so there are 
no discrepancies or email club secretary. 
 
50/50 Draw: Lloyd Minion won $27.50.   
 

Motion to Adjourn: Barry Hertz 
 
*DON’S CEREBELLUM TICKLERS: (For those of you who don’t know “Don” is Don Erlandson) 

“Ever wonder why is it that Doctors call what they do “Practice?? 
 

YOUR 2012 EXECUTIVE TEAM 
 
President –              Norm Mowles  Res- 492-2237 Email: nemowles@sasktel.net 
Past President –    John Boehmer Res- 252-2713 Email: johnlin@sasktel.net   
Vice President –    Bud Small         Res- 382-7214 Email: wbsmall@live.ca  
Treasurer –            Paul Collyer      Res– 242-1959 Email: paulcollyer@sasktel.net 
Secretary –   Mike van Grondelle -477-7114  Email: grondelle@shaw.ca  
 

                One Year Directors                                       ______    Two Year Directors                   
                               

-Ray Fribance Res- 477-0231    -Rob Minion 
 Email: rayfribance@sasktel.net    Email: rminion@myaccess.ca  
-Gerald Schaeffler Res – 373-6554   -Brian Domney – 254-4264 
 Email: gschaeffler@shaw.ca     Email: bl.domney@sasktel.net  
-Luc Vangool Res: 373-6693       -Blake Wiggins – 254-4476                                                                                                  
Email: lvangool@shaw.ca     Email: wigginsblake@yahoo.com 

                        
Social Committee 

 
Lloyd Morgan –  343-0489  morganlam@shaw.ca 

Ted Robb –         373-3838  plump@sasktel.net 
 

*Our Club web site address is:  http://www.saaclub.com 
*Provincial club website address is: http://saacc.ca 

*National club web site address is: http://www.naacc.ca 
 

Next Meeting on August 28 @ 7:00 with Mini Tour/Show & Shine to    
A & W 8

th
 Street after the meeting. 
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